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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Lettter of Opposition to Approved Development

Importance: High

From: Leslie@Cogeco

Sent: January 22, 2019 11:05 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Lettter of Opposition to Approved Development
Importance: High

To Whom It May Concern:

We would like to echo our neighbours letter of opposition to this expanded development.

In addition to the traffic concerns (there are near misses almost every day at the corners of Drakes and Francis with
rolling stops),

Moving from 4 to 6 storeys changes the character of our little ‘hood. There are children playing in our streets and the
significant increase in traffic without attention to road safety is a huge risk for the children and all of us.

Our community association asked for and was turned down for a traffic circle at Drakes and Francis intersection.

This is reckless planning and our residents voices and concerns have been ignored.

Sincerely,

Leslie Born
Walter Schaible
22 Oceanic Drive, Stoney Creek
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